LINCOLN ROAD FOUR LANING

The Board considered a report outlining the background and scheme plan for this
project, and Mr Brian Neill, Traffic Engineer, was present to speak to the report.

Speaking rights were granted to Mr Scott, representing the Addington Area
Association, who advised the Board of his (and others) concerns.

The Board decided:

1.  To recommend that the amended plans for four laning in Lincoln Road be
distributed to the community again for information.

2. Toexpressits concern that the residents of three properties on Lincoln Road
were not adequately consulted about loss of parking outside their homes.

3. Torecommend the City Services Committee consider bringing forward the
Clarence and/or Spencer Street angle parking projects so that they occur
before any loss of car parks.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


